
 

 

July 12, 2010 

 

Mrs. Sally Havey 

Insurance Coordinator 

Denton Independent School District 

P O Box 1951 

Denton, Texas 76202 

 

Dear Sally, 

 

At the request of Denton Independent School District, our office assisted in the 

preparation of proposals for On-Line Enrollment System Services.   

 

The District received three (3) proposals for an On-Line Enrollment System.  The 

vendors were USB Enrollment Services, LLC, CoreSource and SECOVA.  After a 

complete analysis of the proposals it is our recommendation that the District continue to 

utilize CoreSource, the incumbent, for On-Line Enrollment services based on price and 

no disruption to the employee population in learning to navigate a new system. 

 

We have attached a copy of the proposal analysis for your review.  Please do not hesitate 

to give us a call with any questions or concerns that you may have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eric D. Smith 
Smith & Associates Consulting 

 

 

 

Enclosures 


